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Meet James Tweed, Seminarian 

My name is James Tweed. I'm 26, and I grew up in a family 
of six in Hendersonville/Brevard. I went to college at Palm 
Beach Atlantic University in Florida for Molecular Biology 
and Biotech., and worked at Max Planck Florida Institute for 
Neuroscience before answering the call to enter the      
Seminary. I enjoy several hobbies such as writing poetry, 
painting, reading and fishing.  I never turn down good con-
versation!  I am looking  forward to being at St. Margaret 

James has been assigned to St. Margaret Mary’s this 
 summer.  Please introduce yourself and join us in welcoming James to our parish! 

Inside:  Enjoy our photo recap of some recent parish events!  

Calling all women of the  parish: You are invited to Brunch!  
Saturday June 26, 2021 at 10:00am! 

 
All women ages 18 and older are invited to a delicious Brunch 
on Saturday, June 26 10 am – 12noon to discuss starting a Catholic 
Women’s group at St. Margaret Mary parish.  A short presentation 
and group discussion will be held during brunch in the parish hall. All 
input is welcome!  Childcare will be available upstairs. Please contact 
Kim Rovinski by June 24 at krovinski@gmail.com or 248-931-7023 for 
childcare arrangements and brunch registration  

mailto:krovinski@gmail.com


 

On their Confirmation on Pentecost Sunday, May 23, 2021 at 
their respective Mass times.  

Please pray for these five newly Confirmed candidates as they 
continue their journey of faith.  

 
 

Congratulations to Cathy Conroy,        
Elizabeth Jimenez, Lucas Allen, Jason 

Amond, and Eduardo Rivera... 

New!  “First Sunday of the 
Month” hospitality after 5:30pm 
Mass!  Thanks to  Judy Clyne and 
Leann Wilson, we had a  terrific 
wine and cheese hospitality after 
Mass on June 5th.   
 
If you would like to assist with 
hospitality for please let Judy or 
Leann know.   

        Crowning of Mary 
Many have noticed that we now 
have a small Marian garden in the 
shady area near the Church       
entrance, thanks to Ian Diez’ hard 
work on his Eagle Scout project.  
 
The May Crowning of our Blessed 
Mother was delayed a bit this year 
due to the fuel shortage. 
 
Thanks to Madeleine and Matthew 
for honoring our Blessed Mother in 
such a beautiful way on May 19, 
2021.  
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Corpus Christi Procession 

June 6, 2021 
Good News for Life! 

 

Life-Affirming Mobile    
Medical Unit Is Here! 

 

On June 5, 2021, the Smoky 
Mountain Pregnancy Care 

Center (SMPCC) of Franklin, 
NC, supported by the Ashe-
ville Sidewalk Advocates for 
Life, kicked off the first day 

with their life-affirming Mobile 
Medical Unit. Catholic      

Charities Asheville office has 
graciously permitted this    

Mobile Medical Unit to park in 
their lot until the MMU can   

secure a parking spot near the 
the Planned Parenthood      

facility on McDowell street in 
Asheville.  

 

Mama 
Bear 
 
Hanging out  
With  
St. Francis 
In 
Front of 
Our 
Parish  
Office!  
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